
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 

 

 http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood 

 http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood 

Christchurch Road, Hucknall, Nottinghamshire, NG15 6HX 
 

 

Friday, 23 September 2022 

 

 Congratulations to Blue Class for a weekly attendance of 98.21% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow George P Yellow Teja Verde Carter Azul Ivy 

Red Elizabeth Blue Shaun Amarillo Zara Morado Noah 

Green Salahdin Orange Ivey-

Leigh 

Rosa Amber Rojo Jack  

 

Meet the Teachers 
Next week, we are giving you the opportunity to come in and meet the year group teachers. 

The Year 5/6 meeting will be held on Monday 26th September, from 

15:10– 15:40. 

The Year 1/2 meeting is also on Monday 26th September from 15:45 

16:15.  

The Year 3/4 meeting will be held on Thursday 29th September, from 

15.45 - 16.15. 

During these sessions the teachers will run through the curriculum for the year, as well as what is 

expected of children throughout the year. It will be great to see as many of you there as possible.  

(Please note we’re not holding another EYFS meeting as we held one in the summer term before 

your children started and we have parents’ evenings coming soon.) 

 

Harvest Festival 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival on Thursday 6th October 2022. We are once again 

asking for donations of non-perishable foods, which will be 

donated to the Under One Roof food bank in Hucknall. As I am 

sure you will be aware, due to the current cost of living crisis, food 

banks are in dire need of donations. We will be taking any 

donations you have from next week. All donations received will 

then be taken after our Harvest Festival assembly. 

We will also take donations not only from yourselves, but from 

your neighbours and relatives. If parents could kindly bring these 

donations to school on behalf of any friends or relatives that do 
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not attend our family. Let us see if we can help the many families that find themselves in need 

through no fault of their own. 

All donations should be brought into reception. 

 

 

Gold Star Lunch 
On Thursday 6th October 2022, we will be having a Gold Star Lunch. Please see 

the flyer attached for the menu. Children who have the school lunch on this day, 

will win a prize if they find a gold star during lunch. If you would like your child to 

be in with a chance of winning a prize, you need to order them either the meat or 

vegetarian option for 6th October 2022, by Sunday 2nd October 2022. The link for 

the ipayment system is  https://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/IPI/Account/LogOn  

 

⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️PTA relaunch!! ⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️ 
 

It’s time to relaunch the PTA with a new school year and restrictions 

lifted! 

 

It would be great to have some new parents involved as we want to 

have the best events to be able to raise lots of money to help the 

school provide extra activities that they wouldn’t normally be able to 

provide. 

 

This is even more important now with the rising fuel costs and the cost 

of living. The school is under even more financial strain and can not 

fund these types of things without the help of the PTA. 

 

If you would be willing to be involved, please drop into our meeting in the school hall on 

Friday 30th September at 3pm.  

 

 

Flu Vaccination 
This year the annual flu vaccinations will be held in school on 1st 

December. For your child to be given the nasal immunisation, you 

need to complete a consent form online. All the details can be found 

on the poster at the end of this newsletter. Details of withdrawing 

consent for the vaccination are also detailed on there.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Please note the year 1 & 2 Christmas Party has been added and is the 15th December 2022, and 

there is an additional Christmas performance for years 1 & 2 on 12th December 2022 in the 

afternoon.  

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Dates%20for%20Diary%20v1.pdf  
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Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


